‘ HISTORIC NEIGHBORHOQOD

February 19, 2019

City of Phoenix

Planning and Development Department
Mr. Alan Stephenson, Director

200 W. Washington Street

Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Mr. Stephenson:

On behalf of the Willo Neighborhood Association, we request a response to our
letter dated July 2, 2018. We ask you directly address our question about the
compatibility of murals with historic mandate and goals, specifically as related to

the Willo Conservation Plan, which mandates preserving the unique character of
the neighborhood.

“The Best Practice” recommendations on murals does not address the above
issue.

We look forward to the City’s response by May 1, 2019.

Sincerely,
o

Dr. Robert L. Cannon,

President, Willo Neighbor Association

Cc: Councilwoman Laura Pastor

Michelle Dodd, Historic Preservation
GG George, President, Phoenix Historic Coalition
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